Most Urgent
HIMACHAL PRADESH UNIVERSITY

(NAAC Accredited ‘A’ Grade University)

O/0O THE DEAN STUDENTS WELFARE
No.l-13 HPU/DSW/-19- Dated: 11" July, 2019

NOTICE

It is brought to the notice of all the Chairpersons/Directors of all .the
teaching departments of H.P. University that the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor has
desired that during this session the students identity cards will be linked with
bar-code for which a proforma has been got devised by the Committee
constituted for this purpose. Therefore, all the Chairpersons/Directors are directed
to supply the requisite information of the each student/research scholar of their
respective department as per proforma attached duly signed by the concerned
student and countergigned by the chairperson/Director immediately after
completion of admission process in the department so that further course of

action could be initiated by this office accordingly

This may kindly be treated as most urgent

Encl: As above Dean St

H.P. U
Copy to:
& The Dean of Studies, HPU, Shimla-5 for the information of the latter
please.

2. The Chief Warden, HPU, Shimla-5 for the information of the latter please.

All the Chairpersons/Directors, Teaching Departments, HPU,Shimla for
further necessary action please

4, The SPS to Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, HPU, Shimla-5 for the information
of the latter please.

Dean Students’ Welfare
———/



